NOTICE OF THE RESCHEDULING OF THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF THE
VOLTA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Directors of the Volta Community Services
District meeting previously scheduled for Thursday, August 3, 2023 has been
rescheduled and will be held on Thursday, August 24, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at 24089
Ingomar Grade, Volta, CA.



